

## January 4, 2022

Ms. Alison Warwick Warden, County of Middlesex 399 Ridout Street North London, ON N6A 2P1

Dear Warden,

Re: Monthly Board of Health Update - December 2021

Please find the December Board of Health meeting update attached to this memo. The attached update includes links to reports reviewed at the December 9<sup>th</sup> Board of Health meeting, as well as links to the minutes from the meeting.

Sincerely,

Maureen Cassidy

Chair, Middlesex-London Board of Health

cc:

Bill Rayburn, Chief Administrative Officer, Middlesex County Marci Ivanic, Legislative Services Manager/Clerk, Middlesex County Middlesex County Municipal Clerks